
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

3. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided: 
 
 1. That Burwood/Pegasus Community Board agendas would, on a six-month trial basis, no longer 

contain a chairperson’s recommendation for each report. 
 
 2. That it was not necessary to include a copy of the Board’s Objectives on each agenda. 
 
 3. That the Board write to Mrs Stringer regarding Carisbrooke Street traffic issues to convey the 

information contained in the staff memorandum provided to the Board and to thank her for her 
concern. 

 
 4. That the Board write to Mr & Mrs Clark to thank them for highlighting their concerns with respect 

to the Bridge Street/Pine Avenue intersection and to apologise for the delay in a response being 
provided.  The Board also thanked staff for the memorandum on this issue and agreed to 
include a recommendation in its Long Term Council Community Plan submission in support of 
safety improvements at the intersection. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


